From: I

Sent: 06 March 2015 09:17

To: Planning

Cc: Haji-Ismail, Zenab

Subject: 22 Fairfax Place NW6 4EH 2015/0353/P

Please note that these emails OBJECTING to this planning application were sent directly to Zenab Haji-
Ismail and have not been included in the OBJECTIONS to this proposal or its amendment.

As these are from immediately-affected neighbours it is essential that they are considered.

Liz Fenner

From: Francine Peters

Date: 20 February 2015 11:38:38 GMT

To: "Zenab. Haji-Ismail@camden.gov.uk" <Zenab.Haji-Ismail@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 22 Fairfax Place NWé6 4EJ

1 just heard of the plans to put in smaller windows . I wouldn't want them either in the street
Thank you
Francine Peters

On 20 Feb 2015, at 10:00, Francine Peters _ wrote:

To whom it may concern

My name is Francine Peters and I live at 27 Fairfax Place

In regard to your comments for planning permission for no 22 . I'm afraid I cannot sanction UPV doors for
the wood ones . It would set a president and totally spoil the look of the street . So my answer is no .
Sincerely

Francine Peters

Date: 17 February 2015 at 21:31
Subject: 22 Fairfax Place

To: zenab.haji-ismail@camden. gov.uk
Dear Zenab

Objection

We would like to make the following comments with regard to application no 2015/0353/P. Please do not
publish my name, address or e-mail address.

The proposed UPVC window will look distinctly odd in a terrace where there are only garages at ground
level and will affect the symmetry of the terrace.

regards



